

Kevin Van Tone, Principal

Lisa Butler Green, Ph.D., Assistant Principal
Allison Mayo, Ed.S., Assistant Principal
Ashley Sellers, Ed.S., Assistant Principal

9/13/2021

Parent-Teacher Conference Days - Fall 2021

Dear Families of Henry County Schools:

As part of their on-going commitment to building and maintaining strong home-school partnerships, the Henry County Schools Board of Education approved 3 early release days for Parent-Teacher Conferences. These conferences provide an opportunity to engage with your child's teacher(s) and to discuss your child's strengths, current progress, recent assessment data, and any areas of concern. Your input plays an important role in how we support your student and we hope that you will take this opportunity to join us in our pursuit of exceptional growth and performance of your child.

When are the Parent-Teacher Conference Days?

October 11th, 12th, and 13th

What time are conferences available?

October 11th-1:15-6:00; October 12th-1:15-4:00; October 13th-1:15-4:00

Please contact the front office, at 770-957-6055, to sign up for a conference time.

What COVID-19 mitigation strategies will be in place?

We will follow all COVID-19 mitigation procedures in effect during the time when conferences occur (e.g. masks, social distancing, cleaning between appointments, etc.). If you have specific concerns about attending an in-person conference, the opportunity to meet virtually or via phone will be available when you sign-up for your preferred conference time.

To sign up for a conference date and time, the front office, at 770-957-6055.

Sincerely,

Mr. Van Tone, Principal Locust Grove Middle School